
Dimitris leƩer 
 
 
 
Dear Community Stakeholder, 
 
I am wriƟng to you in support of Dimitris Magemeneas, who seeks to offer a free goals-based 
financial planning workshop in San Marcos. 
 
I met Dimitris at Cal State San Marcos when we both were volunteering our service in the 
ExecuƟve in Residence program in the School of Business. He became an adjunct professor, and 
I was delighted when I was assigned to be one of his volunteer coaches for the class. Dimitris 
did a wonderful job of not only teaching but engaging everyone in the class. He listens. He reads 
the room. He connects with people. 
 
He is acƟve in the San Marcos community. He is passionate about financial literacy, and he is 
acƟve in the San Marcos community. Dimitris would be a great resource for the community with 
this service. 
 
Please feel free to reach out if I can help in any way. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nels Jensen 
951-970-8664 
nelsbjensen@gmail.com 
 


